

Ice Breaker Tournament

Welcome,

We'd like to thank you for participating in this year's Ice Breaker Tournament. With its early date, this tournament is a great way to get a few games in before the season opens.

Our hope is to offer the players a fun and entertaining weekend to start off their 2017-2018 season. Each player will receive a lunch voucher which they will take to our arena canteen. As well, game MVP medallions will be awarded to each team for every game. Trophies will also be awarded to both team competing for their respective Championships.

Parents can take part in our daily 50/50 draw, as well as follow the players in our Tournament Program. In addition, the Stirling Novice BB Team will be running a couple different fundraisers which will help cover some of their expenses for this upcoming season.

When not at the arena we hope that you will get out and explore our beautiful little town. Within the "Village with the Big Heart" and minutes from the arena you will find boutiques, spas, parks, museums, theatres and restaurants.

Thanks again,
Stirling Blues Minor Hockey Association